
From: Soura, Christian
To: Tony Almeida <talmeida2113@gmail.com>

Date: 1/30/2013 2:00:15 PM
Subject: RE: Off Shore Energy Exploration

Tony,
 

Glad we finally linked up. Gov. Haley will be in DC for the event we discussed. Also, I've asked our 
Press/Comms folks to get me the background material for the event we had w/Sen. Graham last 
year. I'll relay it to you as soon as I get my hands on it. Thanks.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Tony Almeida [mailto:talmeida2113@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2013 5:34 PM
 
To: LeMoine, Leigh; Soura, Christian
 
Subject: Off Shore Energy Exploration
 

Please call at your earliest convenience: 704-245-4528.
 
Thank you! 
 

Tony Almeida
 
Sr Advisor to Gov McCrory
 
For Jobs and the Economy
 
Sent from my iPhone
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